2018/2019

Collin County Sheriff's Office

JAG Grant Proposed Budget
15 Santa Cruz Single Weapon Rifle Rack $225 each
10 Nikon Cool Pix A300 $190 each
25 Medical Supply bags and contents $372.76 each
3 Zeagle Brigade Buoyant Control Device $485 each
2 Sherwood Brut Pro Regulator $299.99 each
2 TUSA Platina Pressure Gauge $64.95 each
2 Portable Audio Recorder $35.89 each

TOTAL $16,856.58
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Rifle Rack - Single weapon rifle racks are needed to secure rifles of in our unmarked vehicles of
Investigators and Command Staff. Due to the increased instances of mass shootings in schools we
require our Investigators and Command Staff visit schools as frequently as possible. These visits are
designed to increase law enforcement presence in the schools and support the officers in the schools.
The Sheriff's Office authorizes all sworn personnel carry a rifle. It is essential that these rifles are safely
secured in the vehicle.

Haenni Scale Box — Collin County Sheriff's Office currently utilizes Commercial Vehicle Enforcement
Units. We recently purchased new scales for one of the units. These scales are stored in the bed of the
Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Patrol Vehicle. The current rack is not designed for the new scales.
Hanenni WL 101 Scale Box is needed to store the scales properly.

Nikon Cool Pix Camera — We have added new deputy positions to the Sheriff’s Office in 2018. The
additional deputies are in need of additional digital cameras for patrol. Digital cameras are used to
photograph crime scenes, injuries and various other uses.

Medical Supply Kits — The medical supply kits include numerous wound care items used by deputies
who often respond to medical calls before EMS services arrive. There have been occasions in the past
where deputies saved lives due to medical supplies they were carrying.



